
 
 

 

 

February 7, 2006 

 

 

Robert Kennedy 

President & CEO 

Slateboard Software Inc. 

 

 

 

Dear Rob, 

 

 I just wanted to take a minute and thank you for the hands on support 

that your organization provided to Maaco. The application modifications 

that we requested were performed with a true willingness to give the 

customer exactly what they wanted. I believe that those enhancements will 

provide value to your other customers as well. The program application is 

currently being used to provide floor planning to three automotive 

dealerships. I would be very comfortable being a reference to Slateboard if 

ever the opportunity arose. 

 

 

Thanks again, 

 

Neil S. Cooper  
 

Chief Financial Officer 

Maaco Enterprises, Inc. 

381 Brooks Road 

King Of Prussia, PA 19406 

 


